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PARENT NOTICE  

Update on community vaccination clinics for students eligible for 

Hepatitis B, Human Papillomavirus (HPV) and Meningococcal 

vaccination 

October 13, 2021 

Due to York Region Public Health’s continued COVID-19 response, non-essential Public 

Health service such as school-based vaccination clinics for students continue to be on hold 

until further notice.   

Starting in November, York Region Public Health will be providing community vaccination 

clinics for all eligible Grade 7 students who will miss their doses of vaccines usually offered in 

their school. In addition, all eligible grade 8 and 9 students who missed any doses of these 

vaccines due to school closures and the pandemic response will also be able to attend a 

community vaccination clinic to receive their Hepatitis B, Human Papillomavirus (HPV) and 

Meningococcal vaccines.  

Vaccination Clinics Clinic Information 

Grade 7, 8 and 9 Student Community 
Vaccination Clinics  

Starting in November 2021 - All eligible 
students will be able to receive any missed 
doses of Hepatitis B, HPV and Meningococcal 
vaccines  

More information will be sent home with 
students soon about vaccination 
appointment dates/times and locations.  

 
On September 28, 2021, the National Advisory Committee on Immunizations (NACI) has 
announced that any vaccine may now be given at the same time, or before/following, a 
COVID-19 vaccine. 

 

• Clinic information is available at york.ca/immunizations > School Immunization Clinics  

• COVID-19 information is available at york.ca/covid19  
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